The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special session at the Bainbridge Town Hall on Saturday, February 2, 2002. Those present were trustees Mr. Samuel Desiderio, Mr. Charles Hesse, and Mr. Christopher Horn. Clerk Susan R. Angelino was absent. Mr. Desiderio presided and called the meeting to order at 9:07 A.M.

The trustees met with members of the township zoning boards, Geauga County Planning Commission and Geauga County Prosecutor's Office to discuss the guide plan update, recent judicial decisions, trends in planning and current zoning proposals.

Since there was no further business to come before this meeting of the Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, the meeting was adjourned at 12:35 P.M.